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Happy May, Quilters,  

Congratulations to Emily and Quentin Raisor on the birth of Elleie Jo. We will be honoring them with a 

money tree this month at our meeting.  

May is almost here. Happy Mother’s Day to all of you. 

Project Day/Sew Day is May 4th, we will be working on pillowcases for the blankets that have been   

donated for the Sheriff’s vehicles. Marsha Cole delivered 21 blankets. Thank you, ladies. 

We will have the display case at the library again in May. Items need to be at the extension office by 

April 27th to put in the cabinets.  

Happy birthday to our May birthday ladies: Marilyn Prophet 9; Carol Whitthaus – 12; Marsha Cole –16; 

Roetta Walls – 22;  Kay McDaniel –26. 

Thank you for participating in the Cultural Arts. There were 14 participants and 61 enteries.  

Theresa Mahl is in charge of our program this month. 

Happy Sewing!  

Joan B. 
 

May and June program team – Theresa Mahl, Darlene Terrell, Joan Beard, Betty Jo Moss, Carol 

Whitthaus  
 

 Joke/Riddle:  

 It is flat as a leaf, round as a ring, has two eyes, yet can’t see a thing. What is it? 
 

Upcoming Events: 

•  May 1st – Next Quilt Meeting 

• May 4th – Project/Sew Day 

• May 9-11, 2023, KEHA State Meeting, Crowne Plaza, Louisville, KY 

• May 25 – Council Meeting at 10am. Planning meeting at 11am 

• June 8 – 6-8 pm Anderson County Annual Meeting 

• October 27-28- Heritage Craft Camp, Boyle County. Theme: Rocking Down Memory Lane 

(remember the rocking chairs at Jabez!) 
 

Minutes:   Joan called the meeting to order and introduced Judy’s guest, Sandy Carter. 
Inspiration: “Volunteers may not be paid but not because they are worthless. They are priceless.” 
Happy Birthday to Linda M. 
Treasurer’s report: An error was corrected leaving an available balance of $1379.38. 
For information about upcoming programs see the newsletter. 
March birthdays were recognized. Jeanne Rollins.  
The Constitution is signed by all officers and completed. 
Cultural Art Fair Items can be dropped off on April 6 at 9am to be judged at noon. 
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Quinton’s baby was born in March. We will take donations for a gift ($5 suggested but not 
mandatory) at the May meeting. 
Library hours have changed. See their website for updates. 
Wilma will be going to Vevey with her sister soon if anyone would like to ride along with them. 
We currently have 21 blankets for the sheriff’s Dept. Continue to donate blankets for replacements. 
as they are used. 
There was a suggestion of sewing simple dresses for girls overseas with a cross on them as a 
deterrent to sex traffickers. 
Home Craft and Garden Fair will now be part of the Anderson County Fair, June 18-24. You may 
drop off your entries on Sunday June 18 from 4:30-6:30 pm and Monday June 19 9:30-11:30. Many 
volunteers will be needed to work booths. Signup will be circulated. The book is out now, pick one 
up in the extension office. 
The Homemaker Ends of Year Annual Program June 8 6-8 pm. Details to come. 
Carol Witthaus has been in the hospital but is now home recovering. 
This month's program was a getting to know you activity. We answered questions given to us at the 
beginning of the meeting and had fun listening to each other answer a few. So many great stories! 
Sew and Tell. Door prizes 
Meeting ended at 8:10 
Shelly Winsor, Secretary 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  Answer:  A button 

 


